
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sensory Room Fundraising 

We are repurposing one of our underused spaces to create a calm and relaxing sensory space to be used 

by our pupils throughout the day.  Schools are seeing increasing numbers of pupils who benefit from  

having a calm, quiet place to use to help refocus them and regulate their emotions.  We will need to raise 

a significant amount of money over the next few months to make this possible.  Miss Mather, our Family 

Support Worker, is leading on the fundraising.  She will be organising a raffle to help raise money for the 

project.  If any parents have any business contacts who would be willing to donate a raffle prize (local 

restaurants / shops / services. etc), then please contact Miss Mather.   

Y3, 4, 5 trip 

A huge thank you to all the adults involved in the organising and running of the recent Y3, 4, 5 trip to the 

Science and Natural History Museums in London.  It’s no small undertaking to organise trips of this size 

so it has been wonderful to hear positive feedback from pupils and parents.   

PTA Disco 

It was wonderful to see so many children dancing and enjoying themselves at our first school disco in a 

few years.  The behaviour of the children was excellent and a great time was had by all.  Many thanks to 

the PTA for organising and running such a brilliant event.   

Exciting after school club news! 

Core Kids Club, part of the same company who run our hugely popular football club and Friday lunchtime 

sports club will be taking over our after school club provision from Easter.  They will offer a range of 

structured activities and will operate from 3.15pm—6pm Monday to Friday, with a range of session 

lengths available.  The website for bookings is www.corekidsclub.co.uk 

Road Safety 

Please ensure you are using the zebra crossing to cross Norreys Avenue as it can be very busy at drop off 

and pick up time. 

Wishing you a peaceful holiday, 

 

Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 
 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Upcoming Dates: 

Friday 31st March Term Ends 

Summer Term 2023  

Monday 17th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 1st May May Day 

Monday 8th May King Charles III Bank Holiday 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June Half Term 

Sunday 25th June PTA Family Fun Day (Time TBC) 

Tuesday 4th July  
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2          

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 6th July 
Reserve Sports Day for Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2 (9.30-11.30) 

Tuesday 11th July 
Year 3 and Year 4                         

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Wednesday 12th July 
Year 5 and Year 6                         

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 13th July 
Reserve Sports Day for                    

Year 3 & Year 4 (9.30-11.30) 

Tuesday 18th July 
Reserve Sports Day for                   

Year 5 & Year 6 (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 20th July Year 6 Leavers’ Service (Time TBC) 

Friday 21st July Summer Term Ends (1.30pm Finish) 

Autumn Term 2023 

Wednesday 6th September Autumn Term Starts 


